
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
November 26th 2021 

‘Healthy Me’ Week 
Next week, as part of our PSHE Education curriculum, we will 
be holding one of our ‘Healthy Me’ weeks. During this week, 
assemblies and class learning will focus on a range of 
important issues aimed at promoting pupil wellbeing and 
safety in a range of contexts. This, our first ‘Healthy Me’ 
Week of the year, will focus on the topic of: Drugs, Alcohol & 
Tobacco (DAAT). The topics are taught in an age-appropriate 
way to each class and learning will continue across the spring 
term as part of Science and PSHE Ed lessons. Accompanying 
this week’s newsletter, is an overview of the coverage for 
each class to help inform and reassure you. If you have any 
questions, please speak to your child’s Class Teacher in the 
first instance. 

 
 

 

 

Stay safe 
Please can we politely request that you don’t allow your child to 
climb our fence or walls on their way in to school or home. Apart 
from the obvious risk of accident, we are also seeing unnecessary 
damage to our school premises. We have also reminded our 
children to leave our school gates safely as both exits open up 
roads which can be very busy, especially at drop-off/pick-up 
times. Our Governors have made several requests to Oldham 
Council for safety railings to be put in place but unfortunately, 
the requests were dismissed owing to the width of the footpaths. 
Thank you for supporting our safety messages to the children. 

 
 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 
November 
29th Healthy Me Week (DAAT Focus) 
December 
3rd Christmas Theatre comes to school (please pay on Eduspot) 
9th Class 3, Jewish Museum Visit (please pay on Eduspot) 
13th Class 1 & 2 The Landlord’s Cat Nativity, 6:15pm (ticket ONLY) 
14th Friezland Santa Dash  
14th Christmas Jumper Day and Party Lunch 
14th Class 1 & 2 The Landlord’s Cat Nativity, 6:15pm (ticket ONLY) 
16th End of Autumn Term 2 (THUS) 

 
 

Break the Rules Day 
The event was a great success- we raised £200! Well done to 
our School Councillors who organised a great day. 
 

 

Friezland Santa Dash 2021 
On Tuesday 14th December, the children will be taking part 
in our annual festive Santa Dash around the school grounds! 
As they will already be wearing their Christmas jumpers that 
day, the children are also encouraged to bring in a Santa hat 
to run a mile. Everyone will take part but if your child would 
like to receive a 2021 Santa Dash Medal as a souvenir, 
please log into your Eduspot shop account and add one to 
your basket before the 14th December.  

 
 
 

 

Friezland Football WIN! 
Last Saturday, some of our Y6 footballers represented Friezland at 
Oldham Athletic where, as well as watching OAFC V Port Vale, 
they also had the opportunity to play a friendly match against 
Willowpark Primary Academy, on the pitch at half-term! It was a 
5:2 win for Friezland and the team did us proud. Thank you to all 
our families who braved the cold and rain to support the event! 

 
 
 

 

 

Class 1 & 2 Nativity 
This year, we are aiming to include a live audience for our 
Christmas Nativity: The Landlord’s Cat. Further information has 
been emailed to Class 1 and 2 families. Please read the information 
carefully, prior to booking tickets via your Eduspot shop account 
(available from Mon 29th 10:00am). 

 

Eduspot Accounts 
Please can we request that ALL Eduspot accounts are balanced by 
the 30th November. We have seen an increase in debt for both 
school dinners and Frostie bookings and both services are a ‘pay-
in advance’ service. Please check your account and adjust 
accordingly. Unfortunately, from the new year, we may need to 
withdraw services for families who accrue debt.  

 
 


